Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

September 11, 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Kindergarten Turtles will be accompanying the Gilgandra Preschool to 'Bush-school' this Thursday, 14th September. Students will be travelling on the Youth Centre bus, departing 9:30am and returning to school approximately 12:30pm. Please ensure your child has a hat, a water bottle, and a packed lunch for this local area excursion. Full School uniform must be worn. Photos may be taken on this excursion and shared on Gilgandra Pre-School Facebook page. If you have any questions, please contact school to discuss further.

Miss Kristy Bartholomew

Assistant Principal

Mrs Terri-Lee Naden

TNaden

Classroom Teacher